
Club Sport Announcement for 2021-2022 Activities

Dear Club Sport Leaders and Athletes,

As students are being welcomed back to campus, we recognize our club sport leaders and
athletes are eager to get back to the playing field and resume their regular activities. Lakehead
University recognizes that club sport is a vital level of competition for our institution and for our
student body. We recognize that participating in your team sports is an important outlet for our
students, and Athletics wants to ensure that all our club sports resume safely. We are looking
forward to supporting club sports this year with the implementation of some additional safety
protocol to ensure the well-being of our students.

Covid protocols continue to develop.  Currently, permitted activities for club sports will include
practices and in-town competition. Club Sports will be required to submit a safety plan to the
Athletics Department prior to resuming any practice or competition. A template will be provided
to club sport leadership after club registration has been completed. Once this plan has been
received and approved, clubs will be permitted to start their in-person activities.

Non-permitted activities for the 2021-2022 school year will include any out-of-town
travel/competition. This is to ensure the safety of all of our club participants.

If your club is planning on being active in any capacity for the 2021-2022 school year, please
have your club leaders contact myself (information below) to update your clubs contact
information and receive further instruction about club registration and facility bookings for this
school year. We will continue to update you as new information develops.

Go Wolves Go!

Laura Ferguson
Coordinator, Recreational Programs & Initiatives
coord.athletics@lakeheadu.ca
343-8010 x8950
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